

Jayme V. Ierna, Chair Grants Committee Petit Family Foundation 32 Whiting Street Plainville, CT. 06062

May15,2017

Dear Ms. lerna,

I can't begin to thank you enough for your donation to Saturday Academy for our Invention Science Camp. We are thrilled and grateful for your support.

Your donation will go a long way to help us continue to ignite the **SPARK** in girls for STEM (science, technology, engineering & math). Girls engaged in STEM activities can become the future innovators and inventors of the  $21^{\rm st}$  century.

Sincerely,

Dr. Cynthia Barnett CEO & Founder